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November 7th, 2011
Paul and Sue Liles
Secretary, Starlighters Dance Club

11682 Kensington Road
Los Alamitos, California 90720
(562) 430-7721 / (562) 842-6509 (Cell)
pliles@socal.rr.com
Dear Richard & Barbara,
We are providing you with an invitation to the Starlighters Winter Formal dance at The Foxfire Restaurant  on Saturday November 19th, 2011.
We are very pleased to extend this invitation to you.  Please note that the cost of the dance is $150.00 per couple, and that your check should be mailed to Leon Brander in the enclosed envelope to arrive by November 12th.  Other information about the dance and directions to the FoxFire Restaurant venue are included on the invitation.

The Starlighters Dance Club is a great group of people who enjoy music, dancing and the pleasant company of the other members at every social occasion.  We hope that you will find this true as well, and have a great time at the dance.
If you have any questions regarding the club or the dance, please feel free to ask Leon or Marcia or give us a call at the above phone number.  Please visit our website at http://www.thestarlighters.org to view some of our previous events. We look forward to seeing you at the dance.
Sincerely,

Paul and Sue Liles
Secretary, Starlighters’ Dance Club
